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4/18/2013
To Whom It May Concern,
RE: Request for Letter of No Objection VIA Email, received on April 18, 2013,

AT&T, Engineering/Construction has no objection to granting this revocable
permit/letter of no objection to place private water lines in the Cascades Subdivision,
as depicted and described in your request. Petitioner agrees to hold harmless AT&T
and AT&T’s contractor’s for any future damages to petitioner’s water lines resulting
from any placement or maintenance of AT&T facilities.

It is your responsibility to obtain locates and you are still responsible for any cable
that might be underground.

All conditions for calling OKIE-ONE (1-800-522-OKIE) for getting facility locations
marked are still in effect to protect our telephone facilities. Any damages, exposing
of facilities, and/or relocating or lowering/raising facilities will be at your
liability/cost or the contractor doing the work.

If there are any questions concerning this matter, please call me at 405-291-1171,

Sincerely,

Charles Truesdell

Manager, Engineering & Design
AT&T Engineering/Construction



